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Voting by mail has been successful for decades, there is no reason to change it. 

Voting in person is burdensome for the elderly, disabled, and rural population. 

Loggers, fishermen, and farmers work environments make it prohibitive to travel long 

distances to come into town to vote. Employers are not obligated to allow employees 

to leave work and disrupt productivity to vote. Actually in person voting encourages 

urban residents to tip the scales in issues since they are in closer proximity to voting 

stations. No to SB 210.  


